
MITCHELL LAKE ASSOCIATION 2020 ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES 
 

 
Date:  December 3, 2020 
Where:  Zoom meeting 
Attendees: 19 in attendance, including board members: Jason Burnett, Dave Jackett, Pete Iversen, 
John Tyler, Travis Yohn, Paul Yahnke, Joel Bredemeier, Cheri Nehl  
 
President Jason Burnett called the meeting to order at 7 pm. 
 
Vice President Dave Jackett kicked off the meeting by providing Zoom overview and instructions  
   
Jason reviewed meeting agenda and introduced current board members.  Jason gave a brief overview 
of MLA background and partnerships, past accomplishments including water quality improvements, an 
overview of MLA communication vehicles.  
 
Next Jason then reviewed 2020 objectives and updates including lake ice out, weed 
management/rebates, adopt a dock program, goose management, and 14th annual lake clean up. 
Cheri Nehl discussed lakeshore restoration projects/rebate program and John Tyler shared 2020 fish 
stocking efforts.  
 
Jason shared the (41) 2020 MLA Photo Contest submissions.  Zach Fetzer was awarded a $25 gift 
card for his 2nd place photo and Deb Lind was awarded a $50 gift certificate for her 1st place photo. 
 
Next Jason initiated the business portion of the meeting and shared an overview of last year’s annual 
meeting. Treasurer Mike Kaselnak presented the annual MLA Treasurer’s Report. Next Jason shared 
that we 3 candidates for our 3 board openings. Jason conducted a voice/Zoom vote whereby Travis 
Yohn was reelected for another term and Zach Fetzer and Maria Verven were elected as new board 
members. 
 
Jason shared the results of the November 2020 member survey results which will provide guidance for 
developing 2021 plans after which the meeting was opened for questions. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:14 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Cheri Nehl, Secretary, MLA   


